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“MAHP member health plans are committed to ensuring access to comprehensive mental 
health and substance use support for their members. The health plans are evaluating the 
announcement made by the FDA earlier this week regarding Narcan, and many have 
indicated that at this time they plan to continue to cover Narcan in accordance with their 
current policies. As further regulatory guidance is released, health plans will continue to 
assess their coverage policies.” 
 

#### 


